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File Ref:   

Prepared By:  Emily Williams—Sustainability Engagement Officer 
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SUMMARY 

Our Energy Future (OEF) is an initiative of the Southern Sydney Region of Councils (SSROC). It is 
a key project within the SSROC Renewable Energy Master Plan. The ultimate goal of the 
Renewable Energy Master Plan is to significantly increase the amount of renewable energy uptake 
in southern Sydney.  

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Environment Strategic Reference Group notes: 

1. The October Inner West solar campaign through Our Energy Future 

2. That during October there were 182 requests for solar quotes from inner west residents 
through Our Energy Future 

BACKGROUND 

Our Energy Future (OEF) is an initiative of the Southern Sydney Region of Councils (SSROC). It is 
a key project within the Southern Sydney SSROC Renewable Energy Master Plan. The ultimate 
goal of the Renewable Energy Master Plan is to significantly increase the amount of renewable 
energy uptake in southern Sydney. Through Our Energy Future, Inner West Council is offering 
specialised energy services to inner west residents. There is a dedicated helpline and website: 
ourenergyfuture.org.au/. Residents and businesses can also request quotes directly from approved 
suppliers.  

The Our Energy Future service is run by ‘Positive Charge’ who are part of the Moreland Energy 
Foundation Ltd, a not-for-profit organisation set up by Moreland City Council in 2000, to work with 
the local community to reduce greenhouse gas emissions.  

Through the program, Council has embarked on a dedicated promotional campaign with the aim to 
increase the number of requests for quotes and eventually the number of solar energy installations 
and other services. The first Inner West LGA campaign ran for the month of October. A letter from 
the Mayor was sent out to 15,000 households on 3 October 2017, informing them of the program 
and inviting them to take part (see attachment). The website and helpline were continuously 
promoted through Council’s social media channels, and in the Council eNews and Enviro eNews. 

In addition, Project Manager Rob Kyle had an information stall at the Footprints Ecofestival in 
August and at Marrickville Festival in October. Staff spoke with festival-goers about the program, 
gave out information and had a sign-up sheet. The Green Living Centre ran an Intro to Solar 
workshop on 28 October, attended by 17 people. Our Energy Future will run a Solar Made Simple 
workshop on 15 November; there are currently 37 people registered out of 40 available spaces. 

During October, there were 197 requests for solar quotes from inner west residents and 3 sales 
orders. 

https://ourenergyfuture.org.au/
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FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

Within existing budget  

ATTACHMENTS 

1. Mayoral letter to residents—residential solar campaign 3 Oct 2017 

2. Our Energy Future flyer—residential solar campaign 
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ATTACHMENT 1 
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ATTACHMENT 2 

 


